
Dr. Pak and Dr. Moon visit to Albania        
10th – 14th of December 2016  

Dear brothers and sisters, 

Again we were blessed to have True Parents’ Special Emissaries for Europe Dr. No Hi Pak and Dr. Lan 

Young Moon visit Albania from 10th to 14th of December 2016. The main purpose of their visit was to 

officiate the Cosmic Blessing ceremony on True Parents’ behalf on December 11th.   

Family Festival and Cosmic Blessing ceremony, December 11th 2016 
At the VENTUS Complex in Durres city – Albania, around 300 people gathered for the Family Festival and 

Cosmic Blessing Ceremony. 64 couples joined the Blessing ceremony along with their relatives and friends.  

 



 

 Visiting Elbasan Community 
On December 12th Dr. Pak and Dr. Moon visited Elbasan community and met with around 20 brothers and 
sisters there. Their main concern whenever they visit Albanian brothers and sisters is to convey in the best 
possible way True Parents love.  

 



Visiting Fier Community 
On December 13th we departed to south for Fier community. After meeting with community leader and an 
elder blessed family living there, afternoon we met with around 15 brothers and sisters in the center. Fier 
center was opened just about 2 years ago and Dr. Pak and Dr. Moon were vere happy to see very young 
brothers and sisters joining True Parents. They expressed their love by offering pizza to all members there. 

 

Thank you Dr. Pak and Dr. Moon for your continuous and unconditional love for our nation and brothers 
and sisters in Albania. Through you we are reminded about True Parents love for all of us and for each and 
every human being and that makes us re-determine to pass the greatest news that True parents have 
appeared on earth and let everybody know True Parents. 
 
Reported by Albanian HQ  
 




